
 

 

 

 

 

Over this half term Derwen Bach have been looking after three chick eggs. We have been counting 

down the days, learning about their life cycle and how to take care of them. When we arrived in 

school on Monday our first chick had hatched, followed closely by the second chick which we 

watched hatch out and the third chick hatched the following morning. We have had some much 

fun and the children have been amazing helping take care of them. The children have named the 

chicks, Lemon drop, Reggie and Snowdrop.  

 


